
From: Seamus Lefroy-Brooks <seamus@lbhgeo.co.uk> 

Sent: 17 October 2014 08:36 

To: Carr, Seonaid 

Subject: RE: 2014/4531/P - 50 Redington Road- Independent BIA 

 

This message has been archived. 

Hi Seonaid 

 

  
 

Yes.  This additional information addresses the outstanding matters. 
 

  
 

Best Regards 
 

  

 
Seamus R Lefroy-Brooks  

 
BSc(hons) MSc CEng MICE CGeol FGS CEnv MIEnvSc FRGS SiLC  

 
  

 
Telephone: 01280 812310 

 

Mobile: 07836 205546 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

P please do not print this email 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

From: Carr, Seonaid [mailto:Seonaid.Carr@camden.gov.uk]  

Sent: 16 October 2014 11:57 
To: Seamus Lefroy-Brooks 



Subject: FW: 2014/4531/P - 50 Redington Road- Independent BIA 

 
  

 
Seamus,  

 
  

 
I attached the additional information in regard to the BIA review at 50 Redington Road, 

would you be able to let me know if this addresses the outstanding matters you raised in 

your initial report.  
 

  
 

Regards,  
 

  
 

Seonaid Carr 

Senior Planning Officer 
 

Telephone: 020 7974 2766 
 

From: Gareth Fox [mailto:Gareth.Fox@Montagu-Evans.co.uk]  
Sent: 16 October 2014 11:42 

To: Carr, Seonaid 
Cc: Chloe Saunter 

Subject: 2014/4531/P - 50 Red 

Attachments: 

image002.jpg  

(6 KB) 

image003.jpg  

(3 KB) 

 

https://evserver02.lbcamden.net/EnterpriseVault/ViewMessage.asp?VaultId=121CADFE7EEEB8F4795D9349AC7B1B9721110000evserver01&SavesetId=201411176252010~201410170735500000~Z~C13B493E88CD4B8D117B03CF03295281&AttachmentId=1
https://evserver02.lbcamden.net/EnterpriseVault/ViewMessage.asp?VaultId=121CADFE7EEEB8F4795D9349AC7B1B9721110000evserver01&SavesetId=201411176252010~201410170735500000~Z~C13B493E88CD4B8D117B03CF03295281&AttachmentId=2


